


The Barnett Government’s proposed private canal housing
and inland marina development on public land at Point
Peron must be stopped!

The 1964 Point Peron Land Agreement stipulated that Point Peron’s
use is to be ‘restricted to a reserve for recreation and/or parklands’
and that the land must not be used 'for private industrial, commercial
or residential development’.

The canal estate proposal would require expensive and ongoing

° dredging of seagrass meadows which are feeding grounds of the
threatened Little Penguin whose numbers have adlready plummeted
to just 1000 in recent years.

Canal estates of this type have been banned in other states because
of their adverse economic and environmental impacts. According to
a leading WA oceanographer the proposed Point Peron canal estate
will not flush due to small tides in WA.

Hasn't the WA Government learnt anything from the mistake they

° made when they approved the Port Geographe Bay canal disaster
near Busselton which has already cost WA taxpayers over 30 million
dollars to try and fix2

° This canal estate is not needed as there is already a suitable marina
site approved for Rockingham that has wide community support.

Let's develop a world-class coastal
conservation and recreation park
on our public land instead.

Please join us in making Cape

Peron Coastal Park areality. - ApPg PERON

COASTAL PARK

@ cape-peron-coastal-park.com “ Cape Peron Coastal Park

¥ handsoffoointperon.com Hands Off Point Peron
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